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25th January 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
School Library Reopening for Key Stage 1 and Key Stage 2 
 
We are excited to be opening the school library again and allowing children to borrow books 
and enjoy sharing them with you at home. This term children in Year 1 – 6 will have two 
visits to the library.  The library is a shared space so we are restricting it to one class per 
week on a Friday. Children from a different class each week will be able to visit the library to 
browse, choose a book and develop library skills and continue to build a love of books. 
 
Books can be borrowed for 2 weeks and then will be returned to school where they will be 
quarantined for 72 hours before being returned to the shelves.  
 
The rota is as follows:       Library sessions are Fridays 8.30 – 11am 
 

Friday Class Return Books by 

25th Sept  Year 5 9th Oct 

2nd Oct  Year 3 16th Oct 

9th Oct Year 1 23rd Oct 

16th Oct  Year 6 6th Nov 

Thurs 22nd Oct Year 2  13th Nov 

 

Friday Class Return Books by 

6th Nov  Year 4 20th Nov 

13th Nov Year 5 27th Nov 

20th Nov  Year 3 4th Dec 

27th Nov  Year 1 11th Dec 

4th Dec Year 4 18th Dec 

11th Dec Year 6  5th Jan 

18th Dec Year 2  5th Jan 

 
We hope to increase the number of times that children can borrow a book later in the year.  
Thank you for your support with developing your child’s love of reading. 
 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Mrs Jemma Wale 
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